
Location 2nd Floor – Common Council Chamber

Agenda
Physical Services Committee Meeting

Monday, August 7, 2017
Time: 6:30 p.m.

Roll Call: Eric I. VanBuren, Chairman
Nathan S. Emmons
John P. McLaughlin, Jr.
John B. Gosek

Approve minutes of July 17, 2017, Committee Meeting.

I. Old Business: 

II. New Business:

1. The Engineering Department request use of Public Space on behalf of Ms.
Janet Anderson, property owner of 40 West Cayuga Street, located in the 
Third Ward, for eight foot by fourteen foot (8’x14’) for landscaping and a 
new tree between the curb and sidewalk; fronting West Cayuga Street.  
Attachment

2. The Engineering Department request use of Public Space on behalf of Mr.
Robert Molinari, property owner of a single-family dwelling at 199 ½ 
Liberty Street, located in the Fifth Ward, for eleven foot by twenty-five foot 
(11’x25’) for a new paved one (1) car parking area between the curb and 
sidewalk; fronting Liberty Street.  Attachment

3. The Engineering Department request use of Public Space on behalf of Mr.
Thomas Pullen, owner of a property at 126 East Seneca Street located in 
the Second Ward, for eighteen foot by sixty-six foot (18’x66’) to install new
four foot (4’) high wood fence between the sidewalk and property line 
fronting 126-128 East Seneca Street.  Attachment

4. The Engineering Department request use of Public Space on behalf of Mr.
David DeCaire, owner of a single-family dwelling at 209 East Bridge Street
located in the Second Ward, for eight and one half foot by eighteen foot 
(8.5’x18’) for one (1) car parking between the sidewalk and property line 
as well as the repair of existing apron between the curb and sidewalk 
fronting East Bridge Street.  Attachment

5. Mayor William J. Barlow, Jr., received a request from Stephen Gioia of 
Gioia Insurance Agency, for use of public space and a road closure for a 
business opening block party, Saturday, September 9, 2017 from 11:30 
am to 4:30 pm, for East First Street between East Bridge Street (Route 
104) and East Cayuga Street.

6. Kevin Caraccioli, City Attorney, states the Oswego Speedway is 
requesting partial closure of East Albany Street for the weekend of the 
2017 International Classic.  The road closure would pattern the closure 
approved for Super Dirt Week 2016.  The request is for a partial closure of
East Albany Street between City Line Road and Shampine Drive, 
September 3, 2017.  

Mayor Barlow and Councilor Walker both support this proposal.

7. Justin Rudgick, Community Development Director, received a request 
from Susan McBrearty for a Block Party at West Fifth Street between Lake



Street and West VanBuren Street for August 19, 2017 from 2 pm to 7 pm. 
This event is requesting a road closure

8. Justin Rudgick, Community Development Director, received a request 
from John Fitzgibbons to host a block Party at East Mohawk Street 
between East 7th and East 8th Streets.  This event is requesting a road 
closure.

9. Justin Rudgick, Community Development Director, received a request 
from the Oswego Pride Committee regarding the Oswego Pride Parade 
and Festival for September 16, 2017 from 11 am to 5 pm.  They are 
requesting use of the Veteran’s Stage & Oswego Riverwalk West, road 
closures, and a waiver from the noise ordinance and vender fees as 
applicable.  The Parade would begin at Breitbeck Park on Lake Street and
turn onto West First Street and ending at the Flexo Wire Site, and is 
requesting the appropriate road closures for safety.

10. Justin Rudgick, Community Development Director, received a request 
from Michael Lavner with the Oswego YMCA regarding the Skate the 
Banks event to be held on Saturday, August 19, 2017 from 2 pm to 7 pm 
at West 2nd Street in the pathfinder Bank Parking Lot. They are requesting 
a partial road closure on West Second Street in proximity of the Pathfinder
Bank Parking Lot.

11. Mayor William J. Barlow, Jr., received a request from Lee Walker for use 
of public space in West Park for a Movie in the Park Night on August 14, 
2017.  

Mr. Walker will be attending the meeting.


